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The Chargé d'Affaires, a.i. of the United States Embassy in Canada to
the Secretary of State for External Aifairs.

EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Ottawa, July 13, 1962.
No. 14

EXcELLENCY:

I have the honor to refer to your Note No. 118 of July 3, 1962 concerni
the proposed suspension of Welland Canal tolls and the modification of 1
Tariff of Tolls incorporated in the Exchange of Notes of March 9, 1959
reflect such a suspension.

I have been instructed by my Government to inform you that the propos
suspension of Welland Canal tols and a consequent modification of the Ta'
of Tolls incorporated in the Exchange of Notes of March 9, 1959 to reflect t]
suspension are acceptable.

Accordingly, your Note and this reply shall constitute an AgreemE
between the Government of the United States of America and the Governme
of Canada appropriately to modify the Tariff of Tolls incorporated in the 19
Exchange of Notes in order to provide for suspension of tolls on the Wella
Canal.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

WILLIS C. ARMSTRONG
His Excellency

Howard C. Green,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,

Ottawa.


